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UPDATED NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE             
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CITY OF LAFAYETTE 
2013 ROAD & DRAIN IMPROVEMENTS  

 
As you are aware, road closure notifications were distributed on your street regarding work 
scheduled for July 15 through July 17 and/or July 18th. This work has been extended due to 
equipment failures and other complications. Consequently your street will also be closed on 
Friday, July 19. Closure hours will remain 8am-5pm. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. Emergency vehicles will be provided access at all times. 
 
We would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation during the construction of the 
above mentioned project. If you have any questions, please call either Tom Warner - Bay Cities 
Paving and Grading at (925) 687-6666 or Farzaneh Sanders – City of Lafayette (925) 284-1951. 
 
Your patience is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Warner 
Project Manager 
 


